

# THE BEACON BUZZ

A MONTHLY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

**DEC 2023 · ISSUE 5 ·** 





## THINGS ARE HAPPENING AT BEACON ACADEMY!

Right before Fall Break our whole school came together for a wonderful project. We put on our first Macy's Thanksgiving Day Parade. Our Middle School spent the time decorating the first floor to look like New York City. Kindergarten-5th grade were able to design and create their own parade balloons. Once everyone was finished all students lined up and were able to put on a parade for the middle school students. We even had guest appearances from The Grinch and Santa!

### **Community Connections**

We are so excited to announce our Canned Food Drive! This year we have selected the Stark Blessing Box Initiative. From Monday 12/4 to Friday 12/15, we will be collecting non-perishable items during this time. If we collect 1,000 items the top 5 students will be able to pie our administrators in the face.

#### **ATTENDANCE**

REMINDER: PLEASE MAKE SURE STUDENTS ARE ON TIME EVERY DAY.

> School Hours: Students are tardy at 8:30am School day ends at 3:00pm

REMINDER: To be in dress code everyday. Beacon Shirts are considered dress code.

Make sure to like and follow our Facebook Page:
Beacon Academy-Garfield Campus
And our Instagram:
BeaconAcademy\_GarfieldCampus

### **Upcoming Dates:**

12/1- No School 12/4-12/15- Canned Food Drive 12/11-12/15- Christmas Store 12/19-Christmas Program 12/21-1/2- Winter Break



# THE BEACON BUZZ

